
 

Dear Preschool Parents and Guests, 

Our ‘Preschool Spooktacular’ was a monster of a mash!   

The preschoolers sang their hearts out  

and all had a blast.  

Their enthusiasm and spirit  

could be felt by all there.  

Those in attendance said it was a  

‘Spooktacular’ treat! 

Thank you parents and guests for joining us and for helping to make this event 
extra special for the children.  
 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Giordano 

 
 
  



 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
This was quite a busy week. On Monday we celebrated our 8th graders at the Pin Ceremony.   

The ceremony recognizes our 8th grade students as leaders of Saint James Elementary School.   
As leaders of our school they set the example for the student body and exemplifythe mission  
of our school to lead with faith and honor.  We are proud to have them lead our school and look  
forward to celebrating their accomplishments and future milestones.  
 
On Tuesday, the kindergarteners to 3rd grade students participated in our annual Halloween  

Parade. They paraded through our spooky decorated foyer and around our school grounds.   
Dressed to scare and amuse, they entertained us all.   

 
A special thank you to those parents and guests who were able to enjoy the parade and to those 
parents who helped in decorating the foyer.  You all made the eventa day to remember. 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Giordano 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


